CAPE BOUVARD ANNOUNCES SILVER LEVEL SPONORSHIP

The Fremantle Football Club is pleased to announce Cape Bouvard Investments as a
Silver Level Sponsor for the next three (3) years.

Cape Bouvard is one of Australia’s largest privately owned companies, renowned for
setting new benchmarks in residential living. Cape Bouvard has built a reputation for
excellence in prime waterfront and urban renewal projects as well as townhouse and
luxury apartment developments. Their success has been founded on principles of
environment sensitivity and superior levels of quality and design. Their creations
reflect these ideals, creating a distinctive point of difference which allows them to
provide some of the best real estate development opportunities in today’s
marketplace.

The Sarich family owned Cape Bouvard has built a residential portfolio that is now in
excess of $2 billion in WA, Queensland, New South Wales and Victoria.

The Sarich family have been closely linked with West Australian football for decades,
including building the modern Fremantle Football Club facility at Fremantle Oval back
in 2001.

“Cape Bouvard is proud to be associated once again with the Fremantle Football
Club after being closely involved in the club’s early days,” Cape Bouvard Marketing
and Sales Manager Greg Byrne said.

“There is a great history between the Fremantle Football Club and our company and
we believe both parties can benefit from this latest association and help each other
achieve their goals.

“‘We look forward to a long and fruitful relationship with the Fremantle Football Club,”
Mr Byrne said.

Fremantle’s General Manager — Strategic Partnerships Darren Beazley was
delighted with Cape Bouvard’s decision to strengthen their relationship with the club.

“Fremantle are thrilled to welcome the Sarich family and Cape Bouvard Investments
on board as a Silver Level Sponsor of the club and see enormous potential for
growth in coming years,” Mr Beazley said.

"Cape Bouvard Investments have a long history with the club and to have the
emerging developer in this state align itself with Fremantle for the next three years is
something that we are extremely proud.

“To Peter Sarich and the team at Cape Bouvard, thank you for your support,” Mr
Beazley said.



